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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! Please 
follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.7 SUMMER TERM – 18 JUN 2021 
 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 

RECEPTION 
Sophia 

LEARN:  For creating super repeating patterns and using good thinking and 
communication skills in her learning 

Juliette LOVE:  For being a caring friend and a helpful member of the class 

YEAR 1 

Arthur LEARN:  For his great enthusiasm in his writing 

Freddy GROW:  For an excellent growth mind set in all that he does! 

Matty LEARN:  For excellent contributions to the Maths lesson 

YEAR 2 
Harry LOVE & GROW:  For always showing beautiful manners and for working hard 

Imogen 
LOVE & GROW:  For quietly and consistently being so helpful and for working 
hard 

YEAR 3 
Eloise LOVE:  For the kindness she has shown to others this week 

Rafe LEARN:  For all his brilliant contributions to class discussions 

YEAR 4 
Annabelle LOVE:  For always quietly helping out, willingly and happily 

Seren LEARN:  For her excellent understanding of ways to protect our planet 

YEAR 5 
Beatrice 

LEARN & WORSHIP:  For listening carefully in R.E. and giving clear and 
accurate explanations to demonstrate her understanding of Gospel 
Readings 

Rupert 
LEARN:  For working hard in all subjects and producing accurate and neat 
addition in Maths 

YEAR 6 

Nate 
LEARN:  For their really fabulous short story openings 

Hector 

Francesca GROW:  For fantastic acting in our Alice rehearsals this week 
 
 
 

P.E 

Emma (Y4) For hitting a great 4 in the cricket match 

Octavia (Y2) For excellent batting in cricket 

Tolly (Y1) For excellent sprinting 

Oscar (Y5) For excellent triple jumping 

FRIENDSHIP Y4 Girls 
For being good and supportive, encouraging one another and bonding as a 
team at the match on Thursday  

 

CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Emma (Y4) for achieving the British Gymnastics trampoline proficiency award Level 3 
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GIRLS CRICKET v St Ronans  Wednesday 16th June  
U10 TEAM:  Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Lily, Lettie, Valentina, Olivia, Bea Bea, Liberty 
and Beatrice 
PLAYERS OF MATCH: Valentina and Bea Bea both for their batting; Olivia for her fielding 
RESULTS:   SHS lost 219-240.  Congratulations to St Ronans 
U11 TEAM: India, Arabella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, Sophie, Freya, Savannah, 
Aryana and Sofia  

PLAYERS OF MATCH:  Savannah for batting; Sophie for fielding  
RESULTS:  SHS lost 257-324.  Congratulations to St Ronans 
 
U9 BOYS CRICKET v Beechwood School Thursday 17th June 
A TEAM:   Jack, Fabian (Capt), Luke, Lorenzo, Louis, Gus, Harrison and Harry  
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Jack  
RESULTS:   SHS lost 252 to 213.  Congratulations to Beechwood 
  SHS won 236-226.  Congratulations to Sacred Heart 
 
B TEAM:   Myles (Capt), Rafe, Art, Jude, Edward, Paddy and Thomas     
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Myles 
RESULTS: SHS lost 229 to 233.  Congratulations to Beechwood and congratulations to Sacred Heart for a 

very close well-played game! 
 
U9/8 GIRLS CRICKET v Beechwood Thursday 17th June 
U9 TEAM:   Jenna, Seren, Bella, Emma, Amelie, Millie, Annabelle, Stella, Vanessa and Winnie 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Millie for fielding and Winnie for batting 
RESULTS:   SHS lost 250-255.  Congratulations to Beechwood 
U8 TEAM:   Willow, Eloise, Mollie, Mae, Orla, Susie, Coco, Sophia and Amber 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Eloise for fielding and Coco for batting  
RESULTS:   SHS lost 240-253.  Congratulations to Beechwood 
 
COMPETITION TIME for YEAR 6 
One of our traditions is to invite our Y6 pupils to design the front cover for the programme for the Musical: Alice.  
We look forward to receiving your 2D entries on A4 paper by the deadline of Friday 2nd July.  Good luck everyone 
– there will be prizes! 
 
FLUTE & CLARINET LESSONS 
A reminder that our Flute and Clarinet lessons are back in action.  Mrs Crowley has spaces for September 2021 
and please contact the office for further details  admin@sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk  
 
PARENT & TODDLER SESSIONS 
Please join us for our last session Friday 25th June.  Be aware if the weather conditions are not suitable for 
Parent & Toddlers to be held outside we will have to cancel.  
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OPEN MORNINGS 

• St Gregory’s Catholic School:  Open Events for Year 7 
Entry in September 2022 
Y5 Pupils:  Tours from 8.55 - 11.35 (Please book online St 
Gregory's Open Mornings   

Friday 25 June 2021 
Tuesday 29 June 2021 

• Weald of Kent Grammar School:  Virtual Tours available 
   https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/hiddenarea/virtual-tours  

• Skinners School:  Year 5 Open Mornings 
Monday 5th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Tuesday 6th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Wednesday 7th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Bookings will open week beginning 7th June 2021 

Many senior schools are now advertising in-person events for 
the Autumn Term specifically for September 2022 entrants.  Do 
check school websites for details.  
 
 
PTA FUNDRAISING - We just wanted to let everyone know that 
there are many different ways to raise money for our school 
PTA.  The PTA, as a charity, is registered with the following 
companies that will donate to our PTA if you purchase through 
their sites: 
 

•  
If you go to www.amazon.co.uk/smile and choose 'Sacred Heart School Parent Teacher Association' as your 
nominated charity, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and shipping 
fees) of eligible purchases to the PTA.  
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service but you’ll be 
helping raise money towards our school.  
 

•  
 
You can also register with https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk to raise money for the school through 
purchasing online with a variety of retailers, insurance providers, phone companies and more. There are 
over 3,700 shops and sites that will give a percentage or a donation to our school.   
 

 

•  
24% of every name tag order at www.mynametags.com  will be donated to our PTA. Just use our School ID 
- 7730 - at the checkout. 

• We also now have a JustGiving page where people can donate directly to the PTA.  
www.justgiving.com/sacredheartsch-pta  

Every bit helps. Thank you for your support.  The PTA Team 
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Celebrations for the Feast of Sacred Heart started with our first Mass in a long time, and our first 
school Mass in the Parish garden.  Never too cold for feast day ice lollies at breaktime.  
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….followed by picnic lunch in the school grounds. 

A message from Bishop Richard 


